
 

 

Pupil Pipe Line 

On Tuesday 22nd March, We had a fun packed 

day as part of our fundraising efforts for World 

Water Day. All the children across the school 

went Blue for the day, to raise money for Water 

Aid. Children from Nursery to Year 6 made 

human pipelines and passed buckets/containers 

of water along the line trying not to spill a drop.  

Thank you to all our staff and children for 

making the event a big success. We raised an 

amazing £180. 
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Chinese New Year Workshops—

2016 Year of the Monkey 
Students were awed by the colourful and interactive Chinese 

New Year assembly. The interactive workshops gave a 

unique opportunity to experience Chinese culture and built 

up knowledge and appreciation of worldwide culture.  

  

Hackney City Farm—4th March 2016 

Year 1 visited Hackney City Farm to learn more about different 

animals.  They saw many fantastic farm friends and had an 

excellent time playing with them. Well done Year 1 for being 

brilliant ambassadors for the school at the trip.  

  

World Water Day 

Skipping Worshops—22/03/2016 
All classes from reception to Year 6 participated in 

workshops to learn new tricks and skills of skipping. The 

day finished with a show in which the children could 

demonstrate the new tricks they had learnt throughout 

the day. 

Hackney City Farm 

News………………… 

Charges for late pick up 
Parents who are late to pick up their children at 3:30 and at 

4:30 will be levied a charge of £5.00 for every 15minutes of 

their lateness. The charges will have to be paid even if you 

inform the school that you will be late.  Only in exceptional 

circumstances and at the discretion of the Headteacher will 

these charges not be applied. This will start from 11th April 

2016.  

  

Tuck Shop  
Tuck Shop will be 
£0.50p per tuck from 
now on. Children will 
be allowed to take 
only one tuck per day. 
  

  



 

 

 

 

 

Attendance for 2015/16 
Parents are requested to bring their children to school on time 

not later than 8:55am.  Children with patterns of lateness and 

absence will be called in to attend a surgery with the 

Attendance Officer from the Learning Trust. The school’s 

Attendance officer will be monitoring this closely and refer 

parents to the Trust if necessary. 

  

 

Messages from the Headteacher……. 

Birthday Party Bags for Students 
If it is your child’s birthday and you wish to 
bring something to school to celebrate, please 
make sure that you bring them in made up party 
bags. For health and safety reasons, due to 
allergies that some children might have, we 
cannot give out cake.   
  

 

Birthdays in March…….. 

Easter Bonnet Competition 

 

Congratulations to all 

the children who 

took part in the 

Easter Bonnet 

competition. 

There were 

spectacular creations 

made from all kinds 

of recycled materials 

monumental 

structures and 

minimalist hats. Well 

done to Eden 

Murray-Marks, the 

overall winner, for an 

amazing Egg shaped 

hat that was almost 

as tall as him !!! 

 

Happy Birthday to the children that 
celebrate their birthday’s this 
month…… 

Daniel N2 

 Dhruvi, Jamelia REC 

Abubakarr Karim, Ceren, Asma, Yr1 

Firdevs, Mariam, Ilayda, Shayane, Ibrahim, 

Zeynep, Indiah Desi Mariam Harrak Yr 3 

Mehmet,Phoebe, Anya Yr4 

Merve, Kesha  Yr 5 

Cavonte Yr6 
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